
I support the mandatory labelling of palm oil on food and other products. This is 
because if it is not labelled people do not have a choice whether they further 
endanger the lives of the already endangered orang-utan. Palm oil is sourced from 
these creatures’ natural habitats. People who would like to make a change and help 
this species can’t do so because they do not know weather they are buying a 
product which has palm oil. Every other ingredient is labelled, it would seem 
ridiculous not to label palm oil, and there is no good reason not to. Whereas there 
are many reasons it should be labelled.  

Regards Fay Goodall 

 


